2017 Texas Bleeding Disorders Conference
Register Now!!

DISORDERS
CONFERENCE

Hosted by the Lone Star Chapter of NHF
in partnership with Texas Central Hemophilia Association

August 4-6, 2017

Woodlands Waterway Marriott
1601 Lake Robbins Dr

The Woodlands, TX 77380

Never been to the Conference?
You can attend for free on a First Time Attendee Scholarship!
Deadline for Registration is July 1, 2017




You won’t want to miss the
2017 Texas Bleeding Disorders Conference!

An educational weekend for the whole family with educational
sessions, Interactive Exhibit Hall, and networking with other families
from across the state.

All this for just $99 a family (1° time attendees are free!)

Are you prepared for an emergency? How to communicate with EMTs
and Emergency Room Personnel

Learn how to “Raise Resilient Kids”

Insurance Questions? Hear from Reimbursement Specialists and a panel
of patients who have navigated the insurance world (both private and
marketplace) and found a plan that works for them!

Watch Social Media, Enotes, and Newsletters for more special
programming updates!

Fun Final Night Program

Fun and educational programming for Youth — Using Fitness to Fight
Back, How My Factor Works, Science Experiments, and more!
Teens — Special Guest Patrick James Lynch from Stop the Bleeding,
and a special field trip!




Registration Information

1. Fill out the enclosed registration materials — family registration,
hotel information, and youth registration.

. Include Payment in your registration — checks payable to Lone
Star Chapter of the National Hemophilia Foundation. Payment
plans available — please make arrangements with Heidi.
Remember that first-time attendees are free!

. Send all forms back to Heidi at email or address listed on the top
of the registration forms.

. After we receive your registration, you will receive a registration
confirmation with your confirmation number. Any changes to
room request, crib needs, additional nights can then be directed
to the hotel.

**DEADLINE FOR REGISTRATION IS JULY 1, 2017**




